
 
Tuesday, December 21, 2021 

Dear FSE Families, 

Welcome to the last school day of 2021! On behalf of the staff, I would like to wish 
everyone a safe, healthy, and happy holiday season. We look forward to seeing 
everyone back on Wednesday, January 5, 2022! 

Numeracy: One way to grow your child’s confidence related to math is to talk about 
math every day in many different ways. The Math Before Bed website 
(https://mathbeforebed.com/) has many wonderful prompts to help you have these 
conversations before bed, at the dinner table or even in the car. We hope you find this 
resource helpful in chatting with your child about numeracy.  

Christmas Break 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary will close for the Christmas break at the end of the day 
on Tuesday, Dec. 21, 2021. The school will reopen on Wednesday, Jan. 5, 2022. 
During this time, if you have any school-related questions or concerns, contact Elk 
Island Public Schools (EIPS) Central Services at 780-464-3477. 

EIPS Central Services Christmas Break Hours 

Open December 22 and 23; 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Closed Dec. 23, 2021, to Jan. 3, 2022 

Open January 4; 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. *for location and contact information visit 
www.eips.ca. 

From everyone at Elk Island Public Schools, we wish all of you a happy holiday season 
and a wonderful New Year. 

Returning Student Registration for 2022-23 

Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) will once again conduct an online returning student 
registration process to confirm student registrations for the 2022-23 school year. 
Families of all current students—with the exception of graduating Grade 12 students—
must complete the process to confirm the school their child plans to attend in the 2022-

https://mathbeforebed.com/)


23 school year or advise the Division of their plans not to return to EIPS. Additionally, 
students who want to attend a non-designated school need to make that request 
through the returning student registration process—acceptance is based on available 
space. The 2022-23 returning student registration takes place Feb. 1-28, 2022. 

Access to the Returning Student Registration Form is provided through the 
PowerSchool Parent Portal. If you do not have a PowerSchool Parent Portal account, 
you need to set one up before Feb. 1, 2022.  

For more information, contact the school office at 780-998-7771. 

Looking ahead...Important Dates in January: 

January 5 - Classes resume ~ Early Out: students dismissed at 2:05 p.m. 

January 14 - Hot Lunch 

January 19 - School Council/Parent Society Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 

January 28 - Jersey Day ~ Wear your favorite (school appropriate) jersey! 

January 31 - Professional Learning Day ~ School closed to students 

Happy holidays everyone! 

Sincerely, 

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.  

Principal 

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


